ILC: Notice of extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 21 Apr 2020, International Labor and Services Joint Stock Company announced extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
On 17 Feb 2020, Board of Directors of International Labor and Services Joint Stock Company (INLACO HAIPHONG) issued the Board Resolution No. 03/ NQ - HDQT - ILC on holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company in Apr 2020.

Due to current complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic, to carry out the Directive No. 15/ CT - TTg and the Directive No. 16/ CT - TTg of the Prime Minister and guiding documents of the People’s Committee of Hai Phong City on the implementation of urgent measures for prevention and control of Covid-19, Board of Directors of the Company announces extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 until an appropriate time to all shareholders. Specific time to hold the Meeting will be announced to the shareholders by the Board of Directors.

